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Dear Parent / Carer,

RE: Parent Survey

I hope this letter finds you well. As a valued member of our school community, we greatly
appreciate your ongoing support and involvement in your child's education. We continuously
strive to enhance the learning experience and provide the best possible environment for our
students to thrive.

We are reaching out to remind you about the importance of completing the Parent Survey.
Your feedback is invaluable to us as it helps us understand your perspectives, concerns and
suggestions regarding various aspects of our school's operations. Your insights play a crucial
role in shaping our policies, programs, and initiatives to better meet the needs of our students
and families.

Your participation in the Parent Survey is entirely confidential, and your responses will be used
for the purpose of improving our school community. The survey should only take a few
minutes to complete, but the impact of your feedback will be long-lasting.

Please take a moment to complete the survey by Friday 22" March 2024 by clicking here.
Your contribution will make a meaningful difference in shaping the future of our school. If you
have any questions or encounter any difficulties accessing the survey, please don't hesitate to

contact us.

Thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child's education. Together, we
can create a nurturing and enriching environment for all our students.

Warm regards,

Jo Lindley
Headteacher

office@cirencesterkingshill.gloucs.sch.uk
www.cirencesterkingshill.gloucs.sch.uk
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